OFFICERS

PRESIDENT Susan Swan

VICE-PRESIDENT Erik Sanjurjo

> TREASURER Mike Broggie



Certified Council #52
P.O.Box 3272 Los Angeles, CA 90078
www.HollywoodUnitedNC.org
E Mail HUNCoffice@gmail.com

BOARD MEMBERS:
Debbi Aldahl
Robert Abrahamian
Bechir Blagui
Marlena Bond
Scott Larson
Samuel Leiaghat
Nic Manzo
Margaret Marmolejo
Don Paul
Susan Polifronio
Jamie Rosenthal
David H. Schlesinger
Jim Van Dusen

September 11, 2012

To whom it may concern,

On September 10th, 2012, at a Special Meeting of the Board, with a vote of 5 approve, 4 no, and 1 abstention, the Board called for a Federal Grand Jury to be convened to investigate the funding and operations of the Los Angeles Fire Department, with particular attention to 1) emergency response data inaccuracies, 2) the downsizing of Fire Station 82 and any resulting increase in potential risk in the high-fire area, and 3) adequacy of the overall resources allocated to the Department, especially in light of the recent \$200 million in budget cuts; and further called for all similar information from appropriate authorities regarding this matter be made available to HUNC without delay.

Scott Larson

Board Member,

Planning & Land Use Committee

Jim Van Dusen Board Member,

/Planning & Land Use Committee

Robert Abrahamian Board Member,

Planning & Land Use Committee